Field of Dreams Special Polar Bear Meeting January 1st 2022

Field of Dreams January 1, 2022 meeting was called to order at 11:47AM by President Bob Ingram

There were 22 members and guests in attendance.

Coldest Ever Polar Bear Event

It was a rather crisp 15 degrees but a beautiful sunny day most of the morning in Redmond. Many guys braved the temps and flew airplanes on skis and floats.

President's Presentation

President bob Ingram outlined a few of the events coming up in 2022 including float flys and the scale meet.

Bob Ingram mentioned we have yet to hear from the FAA on the schedule for the upcoming Safety Review Meeting. Given we are yet to hear from them we do not expect a meeting before February 2022

Membership Cards

Richard Butler handed out 2022 club membership cards to those in attendance who had previously paid their 2022 dues or whom paid them at the Polar Bear event. The remainder of the renewal membership cards will be mailed out in the next few weeks.

Donation

Charles Bates donated a brand new UMX Timber X aircraft to the club to be used as the club sees fit. THANK YOU Chuck!!!

Polar Bear Food

The club owes a special thank you to those who prepared food and drink for the event There were quite a few who brought food that we owe thanks to but I wanted to give a special Thank you to Viki-Lynn and Rick B for bringing chili and fixin's they were AWESOME!

A motion was made, seconded and passed by a majority of the members in attendance to adjourn the meeting at 11:50AM